
Submitter: Rachel Kirvan 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Housing and Homelessness 

Measure: HB3501 

Hello, 

I oppose this measure. The homeless camps are moving in the wrong direction and 

create an unsafe environment for individuals and families. Portland will continue to 

deteriorate and lose tax-paying population.  


